
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

October - Black History Month & WCPS Teeth Brushing Month  
Tuesday 5th October - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Thursday 7th October - Reception Open Day (9.30am - 10.30am)  
Tuesday 12th October - Nursery Open Day (10am - 11am)  
Thursday 14th October - Reception Open Day (10am - 11am)  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope you all had a lovely weekend...bring on the new week and new month!  

I wanted to send a message to our new parents and students - welcome to Wexham! The new 

pupils have settled in really well and we look forward to the progress they will make.  

This October is Black History Month & Teeth Brushing Month. Keep an eye out on our Twitter and 

Instagram to see what activities and learning we get up to throughout this month. We are 

embedding and implementing a lot more multicultural learning into our lessons so that children 

understand and experience other cultures - we want children to see this as a norm.  

As we start our teeth brushing month, please also keep up the teeth brushing habits at home. 

Oral health is extremely important and children must implement teeth brushing twice a day into 

their daily routine (as recommended by Dentists). Check out this video 

(https://youtu.be/CmZp1wdJAw4)  
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We are still going strong with our daily skipping - the children are enjoying it and the SLT are also 

joining in because the health benefits are great. Why not try it yourself at home!  

Speaking of health, as winter is approaching and colds/bugs are going around, it’s vital that we 

teach our children to continuously wash their hands and sneeze/cough into tissues to prevent the 

spreading of germs. Please keep up this good practice at home so that children are reminded 

about good hygiene etiquette.  

Similarly, we are still noticing unhealthy lunches being sent in. A reminder that only WATER & 

MILK are allowed in lunchboxes - no fizzy pop or juices. They should have a water bottle filled with 

water to drink through the day. Nourishment is extremely important and it is vital to feed our 

children the right things to help them grow and their minds concentrate. Thank you to the parents 

who have followed our Healthy Eating policy.  

A reminder that the school gates close promptly at 8.45am, children should be on the playground 

by 8.40am so that they settle into their classrooms on time at 8.45am. Any children who arrive 

after 8.45am must go around to the Front Office where they will need to sign in. It’s important 

for children to arrive on time as this sets a good routine and structure to their day - we must 

respect time.  

This week, we will be announcing the new Peer Mentors. They will have a few roles around the 

school but the main one is supporting pupils with mental health and wellbeing. We will also be 

announcing the new School Council, Eco-Warriors etc so keep an eye out.  

Finally, a reminder to new prospective parents that we still have spaces left for our Reception and 

Nursery Open days. There is more information along with the timings and dates below.  

With all that being said, I hope you have a great week ahead. 

Miss Mehat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Running Club 
Reminder to parents of the children who will attend the running club, children must come to the 
office at 7.50am and please make sure your children are wearing the suitable kit.  
Mrs Hoogenberg  
 
Special Lunch  
A small reminder that on Thursday 7th October we will be having a special lunch. Please see 
below the menu for Thursday.  
Front Office Team  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Open Days 
Reminder - we are holding Nursery and Reception Open Days for 2022 admissions. You will find 
more details in the below flyer. If you would like to attend any of the open days then please 
contact admissions@wexhamprimary.com  
Nursery Open Days: 

1. Tuesday 5th October: 10am – 11am 
2. Tuesday 12th October: 10am – 11am 

Reception Open Days: 

1. Thursday 7th October: 9.30am – 10.30am 
2. Thursday 14th October: 10am – 11am 

Miss Shafiq 
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Supplier Issues 
Due to ongoing issues nationwide, our lunchtime suppliers are facing issues with deliveries, 
stock and supply - therefore, this may result in some last-minute menu changes. If this is the 
case we will be sure to make you aware of any changes asap.  
Miss Purvis - Kitchen  
 
Sport4Kids 
Sport4Kids are BACK this October half term! We are delighted to run fun, engaging, and safe 
sports and activity programmes in New Haw/Woking, Guildford, Egham, Yateley, Farnborough, 
Iver Heath, Langley, Windsor, Wexham, Maidenhead and Chobham. 
Our Holiday Camps will run from 25th-29th October 2021 and spaces are LIMITED. 
We will be running 3 different provisions (this may vary slightly per venue): 

• Early Years provision for children aged 4-5years 
• Multi-Activity provision for children aged 6-12years 
• Football provision for children aged 4-12years 

The programme is £32-£36 per child, per day. Select childcare vouchers are accepted and the 
following discounts are available: 

• Sibling Discount (automatically applied at checkout) 
• 10% Membership Discount 
• 10% Blue Light Card Discount (you can only use one discount in any one transaction) 
• 5-day Block Booking Discount 

see below for more information  
S4K Team  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Perfecting Arts Holiday Camp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Top Table  

Each week pupils are selected to join the Senior Leadership Team at the Top Table. This is a 
special privilege for pupils with exceptional piece of work.  
Last week, Miss Orsi sat down with a very special group of students for our weekly Top Table 
Lunch. They received table service and indulged in some yummy fish and chips and enjoyed 
having lunch together and sharing their achievements.  
 
Here are the reasons why they were chosen for the Top Table:  
 
LOWER PRIMARY  
Year 1  
Italy: Oakley for putting in extra effort with his handwriting.  
Poland: Ayaan for working hard on his addition and subtraction facts.  
Spain: Hazel for improving in her use of capital letters and full stops. 
 
Year 2  
Fiji: Shahan for excellent work in Maths 
Tonga: Abdullah for brilliant internalisation of the model text 
Australia: Sophia for her growing confidence and understanding in Maths.  
 
Year 3  
Egypt: Retal Sharkas for trying really hard to improve her presentation and handwriting. 
Ethiopia: Logan Brant for ALWAYS being ready to learn and trying his best in all subjects 
South Africa: Navroj for being really respectful, following our behaviour rules, being patient and 
trying really hard to learn English. She has settled at Wexham really well. 
 
UPPER PRIMARY  
Year 4 
Cuba: Hibba for her effort in Maths this week. She has put in a lot of hard work to gain a good 
understanding of regrouping in column method and is able to complete challenging questions 
independently in both addition and subtraction. 
Canada: Ryan for his excellent ideas during his innovation stage & being able to use the text 
map accurately! 
Mexico: Rayyan for including new pieces of vocabulary from our Guided Reading lessons into his 
writing 
 
Year 5  
Peru: Afreen for her dedication to learning how to use column addition and subtraction 
accurately. 
Brazil: Ella for a brilliant start to her innovated write, using all the features of the toolkit. 
Argentina: Simratpreet for really pushing himself in his learning and using the story map to help 
him write 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 
Philippines: Mustafa for his dedication to working more independently in all lessons. He has 
worked particularly hard in his innovation this week. 
China: Hibah her relentless internalisation of the model text and oral rehearsal before writing 
have both resulted in a brilliant innovated write. 
Sri Lanka: Abdullah for his dedication to completing work more independently this week, 
particularly in his innovation in which he has developed his own ideas and worked hard to 
complete his work neatly and to a high standard. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary 

School…  

 

 

 


